
Our Winter Trail was a great success, raising £6000

for the school. We couldn't have done this without

the phenomenal support from the school, parents

and our local community. Thank you to all those

that donated their time in advance and on the day,

donated prizes to the raffle, to the families that

came along and parted with their hard earned

money and of course to Santa for his incredible

stint in the Grotto. Special thanks to Mr Hughes and

the Gibsons for spending an extra day in school

making the magic happen. 
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The Winter Trail - Thank You!

UPCOMING PTA EVENTS

SPRING TERM

CAKE SALE - 24th February 

OPEN PTA MEETING - 8th March 

BREAK THE RULES DAY - 24th


March

CAKE SALE - 31st March 

HAIR RAISERS - Date TBC

SUMMER TERM

CAKE SALE - 28th April  

WINYL NIGHT - 4th May 

5th SPRING DISCO - 5th May 

OPEN PTA MEETING - 17th May

5p RACE - 26th May 

CAKE SALE - 26th May 

CAKE SALE - 30th June 

SUMMER FAIR - 8th July 

We are planning a fundraising  event for later this

term for parents who would like to learn how to do

their child's hair for school.  We don't want to make

dangerous generalisations, but Dads - we're

looking at you. There will be a bar (also selling soft

drinks) to entice you to come along. 

If you are a hairdresser able to help, please let us

know, we could use your help!

New Event - Hair Raisers 
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HOW TO CONTACT US 

We are planning a number of PTA events for

the Spring and Summer terms to continue to

raise money for the school and, as always,

would welcome your support and engagement. 

You don't have to volunteer your time, we will

gladly take advantage of your contacts and

network... and of course turning up to and

participating in the events helps enormously.

Our next open PTA meeting will be the evening

of Wednesday 8th March at school. All parents

and carers are automatically members of the

PTA so please do come along and share your

views. 

How you can help

A class set of iPads which can be booked out by

any class

A replenishment of books for the Library Bus 

Repair of the climbing wall

New basketball hoops 

New literacy books 

At the last PTA meeting and in consultation with the

PTA Trustees we have agreed to fund the following:

Pending quotes we will also be funding the flooring

for the SEN room.

 

How the PTA is supporting the

school

AldersbrookPTA@gmail.com

@AldersbrookPTA

@AldersbrookPTA

You can also join the PTA WhatsApp (it's not very busy,

don't worry!) or grab one of us in the playground to

chat.

Jenny Morrissey, Rachel Waters, Sophie Beverley


